Executive Summary
As a supervisor of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, I present this study to highlight how cutting in the budget may affect the quality of performance of the institutions. The CDC is facing dark days and budgeting issues after the Tax Cuts was signed into law on December 22, 2017. According to this legislative act, the State government cut $750 million from the Prevention and Public Health Fund (PPHF). Though the government has taken this action in order to stabilize US economy, this budget cutting may affect the health care of the children of the United States, who are the building block for the better future of the States. CDC's 12% of the budget relies on PPHF, which covers the costs of CHIP, the Children’s Health Insurance Program (YEAGER, 2018). 
	Later, in February 2018, the State government signed a bill that would further cut a considerable budget from PPHF, approx $1.35 billion over the next ten years. This budgeting cutoff will leave the fund up to $1billion for the institution's working. In this way, the CDC will suffer a shortfall in public health programs and will make it difficult to accomplish its motives. “CDC’s mission is to keep Americans safe,” for which it needs considerable funding. Its goal is to improve health outcomes and to enhance the quality of healthcare, for which initially $500 million budget was announced in 2010, and later it grew to $2 billion. To further service to the nation with better performance and extra care, the institution requires extra funds. Instead of increasing the funding State government has cut $1 billion from its budget, leaving the institution helpless and hopeless in responding to outbreaks of chronic diseases such as cancer, stroke, diabetes, and waterborne disease. Now the State government need to look into the matter again and must renew a five-year, $582-million supplemental package to combat Ebola run out (Koutoubi, 2018).
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